
Year 4 Homework Week 2 – 17th January

Spelling
This week, you have been set 2 tasks on 
Spelling Shed. Please do practise your 
spelling.

Reading
This week, you also have a short 
comprehension. Please complete this 
and return it to school on Thursday.
Please make sure that you continue to 
read daily and fill your diaries in. How 
many different prompts can you use in 
the coming week?

Maths 
Please continue to practise your times 
tables on TTR. You should now be 
practicing all your times tables. Please 
learn the ones that you are struggling 
with. 

Dear children,

Well done to all the children for their fantastic 
projects on the Americas. We are planning to put 
them on display during our Cultures and 
Inspiration’s Week. 

Have you asked your parents if they are 
interested in setting up a stall at our Cultural 
Exhibition? If they are interested, they can email 
Ms Dimech.

A reminder to the parents of Blessed Carlo; Ms 
Dimech is accompanying the year 5 children on 
their residential trip to Ufton Court on Monday 
27th – Wednesday 29th January. The class will be 
covered by Mrs Whelan and Mrs Della Mura. 
When Ms Dimech gets back, it will be time to 
start planning your trip. Are you thinking of 
going to Ufton Court in 2026?

We hope that you all have a lovely weekend and 
spread kindness around like confetti. Why don’t 
you try and do some of the things we talked 
about today, when we were learning about the 
significance of the Jubilee Year?

Love Ms Dimech and Mr Rose

Topic 
This half term we are learning about the 
Vikings. So far, we have ordered events 
on a timeline and learnt about Viking 
gods.
What do you want to find out about the 
Vikings?

33 
days

19 days till
25th December 2024

When everyone is 
included, 
everyone wins.

Jesse Jackson

As part of our PSHE, this week we would like you 
to design a poster to encourage parents and 
adults to switch their cars off when they drop 
you off at school or clubs etc. 

The most impressive posters will be displayed on 
our school website, and some might even get into 
our school newsletter. 

Posters must be A4 size. You can paint or colour 
in your poster or even do it on the computer. It is 
up to you!. We found some examples of posters 
that other children have made. Have a look at 
those for some extra ideas on the next pages. 
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